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The biomarkers in pancreatic diseases represent
significant advancements in the early detection,
diagnosis, and management of pancreatic diseases,
including the early detection of pancreatic cancer or
prognosis in acute pancreatitis. Elevated levels of miR-
21 are associated with various pancreatic conditions,
making it useful for early detection and monitoring
disease progression. Additionally, EV analysis from body
fluids offers a noninvasive approach to detecting and
monitoring pancreatic diseases, providing valuable
insights into disease state and progression. This
approach has the potential for more accurate diagnosis
and targeted treatment strategies, improving patient
outcomes and quality of care.
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About the Journal
Message from the Editor-in-Chief
The International Journal of Molecular Sciences (IJMS,
ISSN 1422-0067) is an open access journal, which was
established in 2000. The journal aims to provide a forum
for scholarly research on a range of topics, including
biochemistry, molecular and cell biology, molecular
biophysics, molecular medicine, and all aspects of
molecular research in chemistry. IJMS publishes both
original research and review articles, and regularly
publishes special issues to highlight advances at the
cutting edge of research. We invite you to read recent
articles published in IJMS and consider publishing your
next paper with us.
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